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AAU Delegation Visits Red Crescent

A delegation from the College of Business Administration visited the UAE Red Crescent in Abu
Dhabi. The visit comes as part of the AAU community engagement program and on the
occasion of the Holy month of Ramadan. The visit also aimed to become more acquainted with




the UAE Red Crescent's activities inside the UAE and abroad.
The meeting took place at the UAE Red Crescent's headquarters where the Red Crescent's

officials presented a summary of the charity's various projects. The meeting also included a
discussion of mutual cooperation opportunities between AAU and the charity.
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